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'Docket No. 70-1257
License No. SNM-1227 *

Siemens Power Corporation 'i
2101 Horn Rapids Road
P. O. Box 130
Richland, Washington 99352-0130 '

Attention: Mr. L. J. Maas, Manager !
Regulatory Compliance

Subject: RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION CONTAINED IN NRC INSPECTION
REPORT NO. 70-1257/94-01

Thank you for your letter dated March 4,1994, in response to our Notice of
Violation and Inspection Report No. 70-1257/94-01, dated February 3, 1994,
informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items which we brought
to your attention.

Your corrective actions appear to resolve our concerris regarding the ;

violations referenced in the subject report. Your corrective actions will be
reviewed during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. ;

,

Sincerely,

James H. Reese, Chief
.

.

Facilities Radiological Protection
Branch

cc:
State of Washington

bcc w/ copy of letter dated March 4,1994:
Docket file
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Siemens Power Corporation
2101 Horn Rapids Road
P. O. Box 130
Richland, Washington 99352-0130

Attention: Mr. L. J. Maas, Manager
Regulatory Compliance

Subject: RESPONSE TO NOTICE Of VIOLATION CONTAINED IN NRC INSPECTION
REPORT NO. 70-1257/94-01

Thank you for your letter dated March 4,1994,'in response to our Notice of
Violation and Inspection Report No. 70-1257/94-01, dated February 3, 1994,
informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items which we brought
to your attention.

Your corrective actions appear to resolve our concerns regarding the
violations referenced in the subject report. Your corrective actions will be
reviewed during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

-J..y
A James H. Rhese, Chief

Facilities Radiological Protection
a'J Branch

cc: '

State of Washington


